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Dear Pastor and Friends:

We are nearing the end of another year that the Lord has given us to serve Him. God has been so good to us and has
taken care of every need that we have and blessed us with so much more! We are thankful that along the many miles
we have traveled and folks we have shared the Gospel with, that the Lord has opened many doors to witness for Him
and given us safety and watched over us in so many ways. Thank you for your prayers and support for us.

Fnavels
We have been in Georgia, North Carolina, Tennessee, and Maine in meetings since we last wrote. It has been a busy
time for us. We are thankful for the privilege to preach and carry the Gospel to those who have never heard.

Family News

Our little great grand-daughter, Adelyn Hope Hamby, is now home after 5 months in the NICU. She weighs almost
10 Ibs. and is definitely our little miracle baby! We are thankful for all God has done for her health and growth. All
the glory goes to Him! Thank you all for your prayers, but please continue to pray as she still has a lot to overcome in
the days and months ahead. Also, please pray for Joshua and Allie as they adjust to thelr new way of life caring for
their little one. g :

The doctor is changing my medication for the Ankylosing Spondylitis. Pray that all
goes well with the new injections. Praise the Lord, He is so wonderful to give me
strength to preach and travel.

Ministry

I have been able to help preach in different churches recently that have pastors who are
past retirement age and getting older but have no one to take their place. We live ina
different day where it seems that young men are not listening to God’s call to the
ministry. Many are turning to academics or careers. These things are not wrong, but
there are hundreds of small churches in America that need pastors. These small
congregations do not have the means to support a pastor full time which would require
working a job as they pastor and grow the church. So many churches are closing their
doors because of this. The need is great! Pray that the Lord will send forth laborers!

Thank you for your faithful support for our ministry and for us as we travel in the days ahead. We want to be a
blessing to our missionaries and an encouragement to them. May we be faithful until He returns to take us home!

We pray for you that the Lord would continue to bless you as you labor in your field of service!

In His Service,

Dean and Karen Hamb
Contact: Dr. Dean & Karen Hamby ph 770.314.3048 dhamby@mwbm.org

Sending Church: Old Suwanee Baptist Church 4118 Old Suwanee Rd., Buford, GA 30518 Pastor Tim Campbell
Support Address: Macedonia World Baptist Missions, Inc. PO Box 519, Braselton, GA 30517 ph 706.654.2818




